Present were "oland Sallada, homas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

Margaret Anderson came in to see if it was permissable to open a gift shop in her home. She was advised that, being as the town has no ordinance regarding this, there could be no objection.

Everett, Sue Ann and Richard Tingley, along with Fred Chancey, presented a petition to the Selectmen with 337 names, to require that no ordinances be passed except by placing it on the daylong ballot to be voted upon.

Rena Davis was asked to write the Milestones for the Town Report. She accepted.

Tom suggested having a telephone in the Town Shed for the benefit of the road crew. Almus Chancey remained undecided.

It was voted unanimously to return the petition to the Governor's Council on Energy, signatures affixed, which supports the Seabrook Energy project, so as in the future there will be an ample supply of energy.